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Welcome to Holy Name.  We encourage all parishioners to become actively involved in your parish through its many groups and ministries.

We also need and appreciate your financial support from regular offertory envelope contributions.  Please ensure that you are registered

with the office.  Parishioners who are changing their address are asked to inform the parish office.
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 THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
     
 
Dear Parishioners,  
  
Once again, I wish you all a very happy 
and peaceful New Year 2024. As we 
continue to thank the Lord for this joyful 
season and for the New Year itself, we 
wish to express our heartfelt thanks to so 
many in the Parish who make our Parish 
Community ever so vibrant and faithful. 
We are very grateful to so many in the 
Parish who expressed Christmas greetings 
and treated me and our Parish staff with 
gifts of ALL kinds. As always the support 
and love of the Parish makes our pastoral 
ministry that much more meaningful and 
joyful. Each year we are reminded how 
wonderful our Parish community is to us 
and we pledge to do our very best in 
serving the Parish in the year ahead. We 
rejoice for the numerous individuals and 
families who joined us for our Christmas 
liturgies. As we complete another calendar 
year, we are most grateful to the Parish 
Community for the ongoing financial 
support of the Parish. The generosity of 
our members allows us to maintain the 
infrastructure of our building, offices and 
rectory; to sustain the pastoral work of the 
Parish; to invest in new projects and 
upgrades within the Parish; and to help the 
poor. And it is our final expression of 
gratitude to thank our ministerial support of 
the Parish – without our faithful volunteers 
none of our ministries would be feasible, 
and the good work that we are able to do 
would never happen. So to all of those in 
our various ministries, we are deeply 
indebted to you.  
 
Fr. Vijai, C.S.C.  

 
 
Tues. January 9th 
12:05 pm: Deceased Members of Wilkinson Family 

Wed. January 10th 
12:05 pm: Esther Ryan & Family + 
  Thurs. January 11th 
12:05 pm: Mary & Harry Keane + 

Fri. January 12th 
12:05 pm: Gladys Miller + 

Sat. January 13th 
5:00 pm: In Thanksgiving  
            Sun. January 14th 
12:00 pm: Maria Izaura Cezarina & Constancio 
Gonsalves + 
 

Readings for 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, January 14th, 2024 
 

1st Reading: 1 Samuel 3.3b-10, 19 
Responsorial Psalm: Ps 40.1+3a, 6, 7-8, 9 
Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 6.13c-15a, 17-20 
Gospel: John 1.35-42 
 
 

We keep in our prayers the sick, elderly, the 
homebound, the “forgotten members” in our 
community, and their families and caregivers.  
“Lord surround them with your healing and 
steadfast love.” especially  
Fr. Bill Comerford, C.Ss.R., Darryl Smart, Josie Dey, Ann 
Gilbride, Paul Ryan, Sherry MacEachern, Daniel Giles, 
Grace Cornacchia,  Jamie Gillingham, Mae Bradley, 
Jaden Babcock, Valrie Lashley and Maria Jose Bouey. 

 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
is lit this week 

In Memory of Connor Walton 
at the request of Sue & Ron Keeble & 

Family 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Thursday, January 11th after 12:05 pm 
Mass Senior’s Lunch in the small hall. 

40 - 4 

 JANUARY 7, 2024 
     

Confirmation Preparation Program 
‐ Reminder 

The 2024 Confirmation Classes will begin on 
Saturday, January 13, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. in the Parish 
Hall downstairs.  Entry is from Gough Avenue. For 
further information 
contact HolyNameTO@archtoronto.org or call 416‐
466‐8281 
 

2024 MASS INTENTIONS 
There are many openings for Mass Intentions.  Please 
consider booking a Mass for a Repose of the Soul, In 
Memory of a Loved One or For the Intention of 
Someone Special.  The donation is $20.00.  You are 
given a date and time which will be placed in the 
bulletin, a Mass card and is announced at the Mass.  
Thank you. 
 

 

 
The Holy Name Truth and Reconciliation group are 

pleased to welcome Deacon John Brown to the 
parish next Sunday, January 14th, 2024. 

Deacon John is with St. Ignatius of Loyola parish in 
Mississauga. 
He is a lawyer at McCarthy Tetrault and chairs the 
firm's Reconciliation Committee. 
Deacon John also works in an advisory capacity with 
the Toronto Archdiocese.   
He offers guidance on Indigenous issues, including 
the Indigenous Healing and Reconciliation fund which 
supports local and national initiatives that assist in the 
journey of healing. 
Deacon John will serve on the altar at the 10 am Mass. 
You are invited to meet him over coffee in the church 
hall after Mass. 
An invitation has also been extended to parishioners 
at St. Ann's and Our Lady of Lourdes. 
We hope you'll join us in giving Deacon John a 
warm Holy Name welcome next Sunday, January 
14th after the 10 am Mass. 
 
 

Offertory Envelope Boxes for 2024 
are available at the entrance of the 

church 
Please call or email Pamela at the Parish Office 
holynameto@archtoronto.org during office hours 

 
 You have a change in your name/address. 
 If you would like a box of envelopes please fill in 

registration card and place in the collection basket 
at offertory - please print clearly envelopes will 
be provided for you the following weekend. 

 Please always use the proper year 
envelopes, write your name and address 
on the envelope and importantly seal your 
envelopes. 

 
Did you know you can give your 
offertory donation through Pre-

Authorized Giving? 
Just fill out form (forms available at entrance of 

church) and attach void cheque and place it collection 
basket, mail to parish office or drop in parish mail box 

71 Gough Ave.  Thank you! 
 
 

Pastoral Letter from the Most 
Rev. Francis Leo – 

“Seeking The Kingdom of God 
Above and Beyond All Other 

Things” 
 

Archbishop Francis Leo has released a Pastoral 
Letter to the Church of God in the Archdiocese 
of Toronto, entitled, “Seeking The Kingdom of 
God Above and Beyond All Other 
Things”. This significant reflection from our 
spiritual shepherd is intended to offer a 
theological, spiritual, and pastoral meditation 
as we embark upon a New Year and our 
collective efforts to build and strengthen the 
Kingdom of God throughout our archdiocese. 
The Pastoral Letter can be accessed by visiting 
the archdiocesan website 
at: www.archtoronto.org.  



 THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
     
 
Dear Parishioners,  
  
Once again, I wish you all a very happy 
and peaceful New Year 2024. As we 
continue to thank the Lord for this joyful 
season and for the New Year itself, we 
wish to express our heartfelt thanks to so 
many in the Parish who make our Parish 
Community ever so vibrant and faithful. 
We are very grateful to so many in the 
Parish who expressed Christmas greetings 
and treated me and our Parish staff with 
gifts of ALL kinds. As always the support 
and love of the Parish makes our pastoral 
ministry that much more meaningful and 
joyful. Each year we are reminded how 
wonderful our Parish community is to us 
and we pledge to do our very best in 
serving the Parish in the year ahead. We 
rejoice for the numerous individuals and 
families who joined us for our Christmas 
liturgies. As we complete another calendar 
year, we are most grateful to the Parish 
Community for the ongoing financial 
support of the Parish. The generosity of 
our members allows us to maintain the 
infrastructure of our building, offices and 
rectory; to sustain the pastoral work of the 
Parish; to invest in new projects and 
upgrades within the Parish; and to help the 
poor. And it is our final expression of 
gratitude to thank our ministerial support of 
the Parish – without our faithful volunteers 
none of our ministries would be feasible, 
and the good work that we are able to do 
would never happen. So to all of those in 
our various ministries, we are deeply 
indebted to you.  
 
Fr. Vijai, C.S.C.  

 
 
Tues. January 9th 
12:05 pm: Deceased Members of Wilkinson Family 

Wed. January 10th 
12:05 pm: Esther Ryan & Family + 
  Thurs. January 11th 
12:05 pm: Mary & Harry Keane + 

Fri. January 12th 
12:05 pm: Gladys Miller + 

Sat. January 13th 
5:00 pm: In Thanksgiving  
            Sun. January 14th 
12:00 pm: Maria Izaura Cezarina & Constancio 
Gonsalves + 
 

Readings for 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, January 14th, 2024 
 

1st Reading: 1 Samuel 3.3b-10, 19 
Responsorial Psalm: Ps 40.1+3a, 6, 7-8, 9 
Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 6.13c-15a, 17-20 
Gospel: John 1.35-42 
 
 

We keep in our prayers the sick, elderly, the 
homebound, the “forgotten members” in our 
community, and their families and caregivers.  
“Lord surround them with your healing and 
steadfast love.” especially  
Fr. Bill Comerford, C.Ss.R., Darryl Smart, Josie Dey, Ann 
Gilbride, Paul Ryan, Sherry MacEachern, Daniel Giles, 
Grace Cornacchia,  Jamie Gillingham, Mae Bradley, 
Jaden Babcock, Valrie Lashley and Maria Jose Bouey. 

 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
is lit this week 

In Memory of Connor Walton 
at the request of Sue & Ron Keeble & 

Family 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Thursday, January 11th after 12:05 pm 
Mass Senior’s Lunch in the small hall. 

40 - 4 

 JANUARY 7, 2024 
     

Confirmation Preparation Program 
‐ Reminder 

The 2024 Confirmation Classes will begin on 
Saturday, January 13, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. in the Parish 
Hall downstairs.  Entry is from Gough Avenue. For 
further information 
contact HolyNameTO@archtoronto.org or call 416‐
466‐8281 
 

2024 MASS INTENTIONS 
There are many openings for Mass Intentions.  Please 
consider booking a Mass for a Repose of the Soul, In 
Memory of a Loved One or For the Intention of 
Someone Special.  The donation is $20.00.  You are 
given a date and time which will be placed in the 
bulletin, a Mass card and is announced at the Mass.  
Thank you. 
 

 

 
The Holy Name Truth and Reconciliation group are 

pleased to welcome Deacon John Brown to the 
parish next Sunday, January 14th, 2024. 

Deacon John is with St. Ignatius of Loyola parish in 
Mississauga. 
He is a lawyer at McCarthy Tetrault and chairs the 
firm's Reconciliation Committee. 
Deacon John also works in an advisory capacity with 
the Toronto Archdiocese.   
He offers guidance on Indigenous issues, including 
the Indigenous Healing and Reconciliation fund which 
supports local and national initiatives that assist in the 
journey of healing. 
Deacon John will serve on the altar at the 10 am Mass. 
You are invited to meet him over coffee in the church 
hall after Mass. 
An invitation has also been extended to parishioners 
at St. Ann's and Our Lady of Lourdes. 
We hope you'll join us in giving Deacon John a 
warm Holy Name welcome next Sunday, January 
14th after the 10 am Mass. 
 
 

Offertory Envelope Boxes for 2024 
are available at the entrance of the 

church 
Please call or email Pamela at the Parish Office 
holynameto@archtoronto.org during office hours 

 
 You have a change in your name/address. 
 If you would like a box of envelopes please fill in 

registration card and place in the collection basket 
at offertory - please print clearly envelopes will 
be provided for you the following weekend. 

 Please always use the proper year 
envelopes, write your name and address 
on the envelope and importantly seal your 
envelopes. 

 
Did you know you can give your 
offertory donation through Pre-

Authorized Giving? 
Just fill out form (forms available at entrance of 

church) and attach void cheque and place it collection 
basket, mail to parish office or drop in parish mail box 

71 Gough Ave.  Thank you! 
 
 

Pastoral Letter from the Most 
Rev. Francis Leo – 

“Seeking The Kingdom of God 
Above and Beyond All Other 

Things” 
 

Archbishop Francis Leo has released a Pastoral 
Letter to the Church of God in the Archdiocese 
of Toronto, entitled, “Seeking The Kingdom of 
God Above and Beyond All Other 
Things”. This significant reflection from our 
spiritual shepherd is intended to offer a 
theological, spiritual, and pastoral meditation 
as we embark upon a New Year and our 
collective efforts to build and strengthen the 
Kingdom of God throughout our archdiocese. 
The Pastoral Letter can be accessed by visiting 
the archdiocesan website 
at: www.archtoronto.org.  



Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6   905-624-4422

PAPE                           
Quality Meat • Produce • Bakery • Deli and Organics

Open 7 Days A Week / We Deliver

623 Danforth Ave.    416-466-5371

40
 -

 4

strictly bulk
The Bulk Food Emporium
"Because you don't eat packaging"

638 Danforth Ave.
(at Pape)

416-466-6849

40
 -

 4

O 'Connor Bros. &Connor Bros. &
Ralph Day ChapelsRalph Day Chapels

Central Toronto's most

spacious funeral home.

Family owned and operated.

Honoured to serve

your community.

416 423-1000
50 Overlea Blvd.

www.heritagefuneralcentre.ca

Personal and

Small Business

Year Round

Service

1714 Danforth Ave.

416-406-9990

LIBERTIBERTY
TAX
SERVERVICEICE

643 Danforth Ave. (just across the street)

416-466-8003    •    www.dndc.ca

DanforthDanforth
NeighbourhoodNeighbourhood
DentalDental CentreCentre

You have 32 teeth.
32 good reasons to stay in touch.

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Welcome to Holy Name.  We encourage all parishioners to become actively involved in your parish through its many groups and ministries.

We also need and appreciate your financial support from regular offertory envelope contributions.  Please ensure that you are registered

with the office.  Parishioners who are changing their address are asked to inform the parish office.

Pastor: Reverend Vijai Amirtharaj, C.S.C.

In Residence: Rev. Yaw Acheampong

Deacon: John Doomernik

Parish Secretary: Mrs. Pamela Cobham

Choir Director: Peter Smith   peter.smith1@hotmail.ca    416-989-3542

Parish Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Wed and Fri 9 am - 12 noon 1 pm - 5 pm

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST
Saturday:  5:00 pm (in the church)

Sunday:    10:00 am (children's program only at 10 am service)

12:00 pm (African Catholic Community)

Weekday:  Tues, Wed, Thurs, Fri at 12:05 pm in the chapel

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays: 4:30 to 5:00 pm and on request

BAPTISM
By appointment and after instruction.

MARRIAGE
Archdiocesan Marriage Policy: Couples planning to be married must contact a priest one year in advance.

They must also receive personal preparation for entering marriage.

Catholic Cemeteries: 416-733-8544

Archdiocese of Toronto: www.archtoronto.org

Bulletin notices must be submitted in writing to the office by noon Monday.

Saint Vincent de Paul Society (to help neighbours in need) 416-469-0842

Holy Name School:

Phone  416-393-5215

Fax       416-393-5934

690 Carlaw Ave

Principal: Ms. Maren Askin

The Parish Hall is available for rent - please contact Jocelyn the hall manager at 647-292-9146 (cell).

SPOT

830 Pape Ave

416-462-2735

www.SeranoBakery.com

HOLY NAME PARISHHOLY NAME PARISH
Served by the Holy Cross Fathers

GOUGH AND DANFORTH (at Pape Subway)
Rectory: 71 Gough Ave. Toronto, Ont.  M4K 3N9

Phone: 416-466-8281       Fax: 416-466-8559

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

757 Broadview Ave
416-297-9685

BroadviewDiner.com

417 Donlands Ave
416-421-8500

DonlandsDiner.com

Your Neighbourhood
Eateries

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

HOLY NAME PARISHHOLY NAME PARISH
Served by the Holy Cross Fathers

GOUGH AND DANFORTH (at Pape Subway)

Rectory: 71 Gough Ave. Toronto, Ont.  M4K 3N9

Phone: 416-466-8281    Fax: 416-466-8559

Web site: holynameto.archtoronto.org          Email: HolyNameTO@archtoronto.org

Pastor: Reverend Vijai Amirtharaj, C.S.C.

In Residence: Rev. Yaw Acheampong

Deacon: John Doomernik

Parish Secretary: Mrs. Pamela Cobham

Choir Director: Peter Smith    peter.smith1@hotmail.ca   416-989-3542

HOLY NAME PARISH

Epiphany of the Lord




